
Camden Town Council Meeting 
December 12, 2018 

Camden-Jackson Twp. Library, Reading Room 
 

Following the Pledge of Allegiance, Vice-President Mark Schock opened the regular meeting of the 
Camden Town Council at 7:00.  Present were Member Andy Robison, Clerk Treasurer Pat Casserly, 
Attorney Anne Briggs and three guests.  President Brent Deel was absent. 
 
Mr. Robison provided the motions to accept the minutes from the November 14th meeting, the 
December Docket and the December Allowance Docket.  The seconds were from Mr. Schock.  Prior to the 
start of .the meeting the Council was given the opportunity to review the claims and ask any questions.  
Council members were given copies of the monthly reports and signed the acknowledgement.   
 
The street bids for work associated with the Community Crossing Grant from INDOT were opened and 
read aloud.  Central Paving, Inc. and E & B Paving submitted bids.   
 
   Central Paving     E & B Paving 
Base Bid A  $  57,779.00     $  45,781.06 
Base Bid B  $154,788.00     $184,176.07 
Alternate Bid  $    3,900.00          ----- 
 
Bids will be taken under advisement for review of completeness by a motion from Mr. Robison.  
 
Department Reports: 
 
 The Utility Superintendent Reported: 
 1. The tree on North Monroe by the Senior Center was removed.  
  2.  The storm water project is moving along with work currently being done at the corner 
 of Monroe and Cemetery Streets. Mr. Snavely is satisfied with the work and the open 
 communication. 
 3.  Mr. Schock thanked Mr. Snavely and Dan Smith for getting the new banners up. 
   
 The Clerk-Treasurer's Report: 
 1.  The year-end meeting will be held December 27th at 10:00 in the town office. 
 2.  The Council will meet on January 10th at 6:00pm to set the 2019 goals. 
 3.  Carroll County Economic Development Corporation was thanked for their generous donation 
 which helped purchase new banners.  
 4. Title VI Resolution 2018-G adopting the Title VI Implementation Plan was approved by a 
 motion from Mr. Robison, seconded by Mr. Schock.  
 
Old Business: 
 There was no update on the installation of cameras at the Camden Mart. 
 
Public Comments: 
Kandance Funk at 221 W. Main expressed concern about cars parking at her drive and she has difficulty 
seeing when backing out. Following discussion, the Members felt the best solution was to paint the 
yellow "No Parking" paint further east and west on the curb by the property. 
 



 
Council Comments: 
Mr. Robison stated the Cornerstone Cafe will open at 1:30 on Saturday for a special vendor event.  The 
public is welcome. 
 
The Baptist Church Living Nativity was well received with approximately 100 people attending. 
 
The Christmas Bazaar was a success and vendors are planning for next year. 
 
Miscellaneous: 
The Town office will close at noon on December 24th and December 31st.  It will be closed all day on 
December 25th and January 1st. 
  
The meeting adjourned at 7:20. 
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